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Reminders:  

8/15-19/22   Spirit Week  

   Monday   PJ Day 

   Tuesday   Crazy Sox Day 

   Wednesday   Western Day 

   Thursday   Jersey Day 

   Friday   Class Colors Day and Welcome Back Rally 

8/16/22  Grade level meetings (9th gr 10:35am,10th gr 11:35am, 11th gr 1:05p, 12th gr 2:05p) 

8/19/22 Staff Welcome Back FFA Breakfast (starts at 7am, in front of Ag Bldg.)  

8/19/22 Welcome Back Rally in Wilson Gym 3rd and 4th period  

8/19/22 Fire/Earthquake Drill 5th period 

*We have a big week next week Saints. It’s all good stuff but it is kind of a lot. Once we get through 

these activities we will be ready to really focus in. Please plan your week’s lessons around all the 

activity and know that it is ok if it feels like your year is starting a little more slowly than usual.  

Kudos: 

Saint of the Season is a great tradition unique to SMHS. Today was another great success with a 

large number of clubs, sports, and alumni represented. Kudos go out to Mr. Laurence Orlick and 

Adrian Salazar for organizing this great event. This is always a fun way to get students involved in 

school activities and realize that they are part of a Saints Family both past and present. It’s always a 

positive way to get the year off to an amazing start. Thanks to everyone involved and thanks again 

Adrian and Orlick for another great March!  

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                                                       
A = Academically Advanced                                                    
I = Independent Learner                                                
N = Noteworthy Citizen                                                 
T=Technologically Savvy 

Vision 
SMHS develops clear, 
unified practices and 

policies for all 
stakeholders in order to 

continually improve 
student learning.   

Mission 
SMHS assures that all 

students achieve the high 
levels of learning required 

for success in college, 
career, or post-secondary 

training.    



Message from Administration/ Important Items and Reminders:  

Our school year is off to a really good start as it seems we are all thankful to be starting up the school 

year in full swing. 

During our teacher training day Tuesday our theme was teamwork, and specifically that “It Takes Us 

All” to best meet the needs of all of our students. We continue to enforce the dress code (especially 

the mid-drift shirts and ball caps that are not SMHS apparel) as those changes made a huge 

difference last spring. This fall, we are emphasizing “cell phones away, hoodies back, and earbuds 

out” policy so students get a constant message that inside the classroom, these are a campus-wide 

expectation. We will have posters delivered to your room next week so that the policy is visible in 

every classroom. It’s easy and effective if we all stay consistent. So far, it sounds like it is working. 

Keep up the good work out there!!  

 

This Week in Athletics 

 

 

 

 


